
Sovereign were asked to visit and replace the old play equipment that 
the pub had on site, as the old play equipment behind the pub had
been in situ for years. The new play equipment was installed by them, 
however is now located in front of the pub to better entice the public 
and families to visit, as it is open to both the public and paying guests.

WOODLAND WATERS HOLIDAY PARK — NG32 3RT 

“The installation guys were very helpful and friendly 
a great asset to your company; we are very pleased 
with the overall experience from working with Sover-
eign Play.” 

Mike Nunn 

Director 
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- Rick@sovereignplay.com


